
The Gospel of Jesus the Christ 

John 3:16 For God so loved the world (you) that He gave His only begotten Son, 
that whosoever believeth in Him shall not perish but have everlasting life. 

Every living person has sinned against the loving God who created them. Because 
God is holy, righteous, and his word is truth, a sinner cannot live in his 
presence. In his mercy, God does not allow mankind to live forever in sin. The 
final payment for a life of sin is death, and after death comes judgement. 

Jesus is the son of the living God, and only he could make atonement for our sin, 
because he is the only perfect, blameless and worthy sacrifice that could 
overcome our sin. So, he became the son of man, lived a sinless life, and was 
unjustly crucified. He took the wages of our sin upon himself. But Jesus overcame 
the grave. He was raised to life again on the third day. He took our sin, so that 
we could have his everlasting righteousness! 

 

One sacrifice, for all, forever! 

 

We can be raised into everlasting life as well, by believing in Jesus.  For the 
wages of sin is death, but the gift of God is eternal life through Jesus Christ 
our Lord! 

How shall we escape if we neglect so great a salvation? 

 

Romans 10:9-10 If you confess with your mouth the Lord Jesus, and believe in your 
heart, that God has raised Him from the dead, thou shalt be saved. For with the 
heart man believes unto righteousness and with the mouth confession is made unto 
salvation. 

 

In Christ alone, our sin, guilt and shame is completely forgiven. 

 

Believe in your heart that Jesus Christ is the son of God, and confess Jesus, by 
name, as the one who made atonement for your sin, and he will cleanse you from 
all of your unrighteousness. The down payment of your eternal life in Christ is 
the Holy Spirit, who will come into your heart and make you a brand-new creation. 

In the final judgement, at the name of Jesus, every knee shall bow and every 
tongue shall confess that Jesus Christ is the LORD, to the glory of God the 
Father. If we trust in Jesus now, and make him our Lord in this life, there is no 
more condemnation of sin (Romans 8:1). 

If you are convicted, REPENT, turn away from your sin! 

Confess your faith in Jesus Christ and receive the Holy Spirit. 



 


